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The investment is not only in baseball, but also in the community. It will provide 

opportunities for the community to gather and baseball always gives back to the 

community. It would be a shame if the stadium isn't built and for the state to lose a 

team. It would also show that Oregon is not a place for sports to succeed and we'd 

lose out on other opportunities for our sports community. Just like we did with the 

WNBA. We need this bill to move forward for the sports community.  


